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We want in person voting. We need to trust our election process again here in 

Oregon. Nobody believes mail in ballots are secure. Don’t risk the possibility of losing 

federal file because Oregon refuses to follow a presidential order. This should be a 

non-issue of course only citizens should be voting of course elections should end on 

election day.   

 


